Hello, this is the 4th grade dash flash news. We are updating you on all of our hard work. We all have different jobs to prepare for CASIS. We are updating you on all the jobs. The patch group is doing their final copy of our own CASIS patch. The camera group is taking lots of factual videos and uploading them to our digital frame outside the classroom. The programming and building group is working extremely hard to make everything work as expected. The blogger is working on the CASIS chronicles to tell about our experiment. The reporters are making a box that is going to represent the ardulab.  We are having a blast!!! 
